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March 21, 2022 
 
CCOCR 
 
Re: post-doc registration  
 
Leona Hanemann   
 
Dear Ms. Hanemann 
 
This is to confirm the post-doctoral status of Dr. Grace Gorecki, whom has registered for the up and 
coming CCOCR meeting this May at the student/post-doctoral rate.  Dr. Gorecki graduated from 
medical school in Brazil in June 2021 and then moved to the USA to take her USMLE Step Two exam 
(a.k.a. board exam for placement in residency).  While Dr. Gorecki prepares to start her medical career 
I hired her as post-doctoral fellow in my laboratory at Southern Illinois University School of Medicine.  I 
can vouch for her status as a post-doctorate in my laboratory and have her on contract through June 
2023, when she will start her residency in Obstetrics and Gynecology.  
 
Please accept this as proof of her post-doctorate status.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dale B. Hales, PhD 
Professor and Chair 
 


